
 

 

 

 

 

The Board of School Trustees of the Nettle Creek School Corporation met for an Emergency Board Meeting on August 20, 2021 at 

Hagerstown Elementary LGI Room. All in attendance practiced social distancing guidelines. 

The following board members were present: Shaun Lieberman, Dan Davis, Julie Blaase, Marcie Houghton, Sandra Schraub, and 

Cody Sankey. 

Guests present were: Emily Schaeffer, Rachel Sheeley, Angela Morgan, Justin Curley, and Rebekah LaVere. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

Two individuals from the community each spoke in favor of the mask update and opposing the mask update. Small discussion was 

held. 

 

RETURN TO IN-PERSON INSTRUCTION PLAN UPDATE 
 

Dr. Barrentine explained that we are required to update this plan as needed. He wants the students in front of teachers as much as 

possible. This update will go into effect on Monday, August 23, 2021. 

 

This update includes metrics that if the Jr. Sr. High School would see six (6) positive COVID cases or the Elementary would see 

seven (7) positive COVID cases or we have fifteen percent (15%) of the school population in quarantine, we would move to a 

mask mandate for a two week period. At the end of that two weeks, we will re-evaluate and make a decision whether the mask 

mandate needs to continue or not. 

 

OTHER ITEMS OF INFORMATION 
 

The next Board meeting will be September 8, 2021 at Hagerstown Elementary LGI Room at 6:30 pm.   

 

ADJOURN 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:47 pm. 

 

 

Signed ___________________________ __________________________________ _______________________________ 

 

             ___________________________     __________________________________    _______________________________ 

 

             ___________________________    

 

 

 


